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    NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF BOAT OWNERS

From : The Membership Admin Team, PO Box 7366, Wolverhampton WV1 9GQ

      E-Mail : admin@nabo.org.uk

Mr M Clarkson
5 Radway Green

Great Sutton

Cheshire
CH66 3NA
15 May 2020
Dear Matt
Your NABO Membership No 8250
It is my great pleasure on behalf of the NABO Council to welcome you to membership of the Association and to acknowledge your first payment of £25 by PayPal.
Our principal means of communication with our membership is our magazine ‘NABO News’ which is published 6 times per year. Each edition is published shortly after each Council meeting at approximately eight-weekly intervals so that news and information is timely and relevant. For those who cannot access snail mail, it can be downloaded from the web site. We also send out a short email bulletin monthly, to let you know what is happening day to day. We maintain a web site and items of interest and reference are available, and there are links to our Facebook and Twitter accounts.
The Council normally meets at 8 week intervals, in boat clubs in central locations around the country, and all Association members are welcome to attend, and get involved if you wish. The date and locations are published in NABO News and on the web site. Please let us know if you wish to attend. There are no regional meetings or committees but each area of the country has a representative, and you may wish to identify the local member in your area and make contact. Local issues are always important and your regional representative may be able to help. Council and other officers are entirely voluntary being elected at the AGM which is held each November, with venues usually in the Midlands.
Further details of membership are available in the Member handbook. You can download this from the NABO web site at http://nabo.org.uk/index.php/memberslogin/nabo-handbook
You will find all the details about Council members and their responsibilities in this document. To access this you will need to sign in with your user name and password. 
NABO is primarily a representative body and we do ask that members write, phone, or e-mail to Council members with any problems or views, and we always welcome items for NABO News. 

With all good wishes

David Fletcher
On behalf of the Membership Team  http://nabo.org.uk 

